
 

  
  

 
As an influential member of the community, I’m sure your friends and neighbors are 
asking your opinion about the Propositions on the upcoming May 19th Special Election 
ballot. 
 
These propositions are VERY controversial – even Democrats are split on how to vote – 
we have decided to devote the majority of our meeting to sorting out these propositions 
for you. If you haven’t made up your mind, or even if you have, but would like more 
information, our meeting this Thursday is just for you. 
 
Jim Wisley, Lead Co-Chair of the California Democratic Party Elections Committee, on 
the important May 19 budget propositions.  What happened and what do Californians 
stand to win or lose?  The Democratic Party has not taken a position on the initiatives, so
Wisley's perspective will be that of an insider and activist.  We expect there to be some 
lively discussion as some members have already voiced opposing opinions on some of 
the Propositions. Carole Lutness, a mental health professional and local Democratic 
activist will share her insights and opinions.The forum will be open to member 
discussion.  All Dems are welcome.  For more information call 222-7194. 
 
This is an extremely important meeting, as your vote in the upcoming election will tell 
our government how you want your tax-dollars spent. 
 
Lastly, the SCV Food Pantry is desperate for paper and plastic bags.  It you would like to 
bring your donation to the DAA meeting, we will make sure they get to the pantry. 
 
Democratically yours, Michael Kulka, president 

 

Monthly DAA Meeting 
Thursday, April 23, 2009 – 7:00 pm 

Vincenzo's Pizza - 24504 1/2 Lyons Avenue, Newhall 
Please Order Food and Schmooze before 7 pm (doors open 5:45 pm). 

Make sure to sign in at the check-in table. 
   

FEATURING 
A Lively Discussion of May 19th Propositions 1A-1F 

additional meeting features include: 
• Great People 
• Great Pizza 
• Great Fun! 


